
STEVENS
VOL 2. ISSUE 1

SUSTAINABILITY NEWSLETTER

NEW BIKE LOCKS
Stevens is giving out bike locks
this year. Students can now
safely leave their bikes and
scooters on campus with less
concern of theft. Email
transportation@stevens.edu to
learn more!

STEVENS DININGSTEVENS SHUTTLE
Meatless Monday is a
mainstay at Pierce Dining
Hall. 
Eat sustainably every day at
the Vedge and Bowl Life
stations.
The Pi Kitchen offers
vegetarian options.  
Plant-based milk and dairy
alternatives are available.
Stevens Dining sources its
seasonal produce from local
farms.

Emitted 9% less carbon
dioxide than the
transportation it replaced.
Decreased emissions by
13.8% per passenger mile.
20.1% of Shuttle rides
replaced rides previously
served by private vehicles.
Prevented emission of 2 tons
of carbon dioxide, the same
as taking 1 vehicle off the
road.

Stevens Shuttle provides free
shared ride services to help
reduce the community’s carbon
footprint. From July 2022 to July
2023:


